Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 01/15/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

Regular iReady usage is an important indicator of student engagement and supports academic growth. Beginning this
coming week, you will receive an email message to let you know if your child completed one or more iReady lessons in
math and in reading during the previous week. Thank you for supporting your child’s usage of this program!

New to our Library website are video links of library books read aloud by the Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members!
Check them out! Also, view the instructions on how to place books on hold to pick up Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to
6:30 p.m.

We hope you have a restful 3-day weekend. There will be no school on Monday, January 18 as we celebrate the legacy
of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.

Thank you,
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes

Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read alouds: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the
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